
SPRINGVILLE CITY COUNCIL PROCEEDINGS 
 February 20, 2012 

 
Mayor Heeren called the regular meeting of the Springville City Council to order at 6:00 pm at Springville City 
Hall.  Present: Ralston, Miller, Grimley, Brady and Shebetka. Also present: Brandon French, Megan Slupe, Jim 
Leighton, Dave Haugen, Mary LaGrange and Doug Beard. 
 
Reports: Brandon submitted a written maintenance report to the council consisting of: aided Visu-Sewer in 
grouting sewer main, got varnish for Community Center shelving, worked on door for the Historical Society, 
removed trees and brush in the sewer right of way.  Will be working on grading at the cemetery, cleanup of the 
yard waste site, continue tree and brush removal on the sewer right of way and reported there are 3 manholes 
leaking that will need to be repaired.  
 
Old Business:  
256 Broadway Lease/Purchase Interest: The interested parties did not attend the meeting. 
 
New Business: 
Approve Shoemaker & Haaland Scope of Service and Fee Estimate for Phase III Broadway Street 
Renovation: Council discussion took place on aspects of the project which included, but not limited to the 
following: decorative light poles and the fact that Alliant does not sell nor service such poles, LED lights and 
project time frame.  Motion by Brady, second by Shebetka to approve said contract for engineering services 
with Shoemaker and Haaland for Phase III Broadway Street Renovation.  All ayes, motion carried. 
 
RAGBRAI Pass Thru Community: Council reviewed correspondence from RAGBRAI requesting Springville 
be a pass-thru community for RAGBRAI. Motion was made by Shebetka, second by Grimley directing Mayor 
Heeren sign the agreement with RAGBRAI to be a pass thru community for the annual bike ride across Iowa.  
All ayes, motion carried. 
 
Set Public Hearing on Proposed FY 12-13 Budget: Motion was made by Shebetka, second by Miller 
designating the time and place for the public hearing on the proposed FY 2012-13 budget as March 12th at 
6:00 PM in City Hall.  All ayes, motion carried.  
 
FY 2012-13 Budget Work Session: Council reviewed the budget as a whole for FY 2012-13 concentrating on 
total expenditures versus revenues in reference to ending balances.  One change in the budget is that the 
Broadway Street Project expenditures were budgeted primarily in the current fiscal year and will be paid for 
from general fund and LOST revenues.  The sewer project expenditures should be completed in the current 
fiscal year.   
 
Next Meeting: March 12, 2012. 
   
Motion by Shebetka, second by Miller to adjourn at 7:50 p.m.  All ayes, motion carried. 
 

 

 

ATTEST:  __________________________   _________________________ 

    City Clerk      Mayor  
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